
From: LaJeunesse, Kristen<Kristen.Lajeunesse@vermont.gov>
Sent on:Monday, August 21, 2023 3:49:42 PM
To: GMCB - Health Systems Finances<GMCB.HealthSystemsFinances@vermont.gov>; GMCB - Board

Members<GMCB.BoardMembers@vermont.gov>; Bredice, Tara<Tara.Bredice@vermont.gov>
Subject: Public Comment: Hospital Budget 2023-08-21T15:49:40Z

A new GMCB Public Comment has been received.

Submit Time: 8/21/2023 3:49:40 PM

Name: Wendy Hinsdale
Affiliation:
Town/City:

Topic: Hospital Budget

Comment: Employees of UVMMC deserve fair wages and affordable healthcare. Also a work life balance with
enough coverage to have time off. The money they are seeking approval for should be spent on the
betterment of their staff along with the best patient care. Employees need to be a priority.

Post Comment: Yes


